
 

Dear graduates at this time due to the pandemic; we are not clear on when we will award the 

Scholarships. Therefore, at this time we are requesting that you: 

Please complete the application and email it to Robbinj7@yahoo.comor deliver it to Good Shepherd on 

Mondays’ 12-3 p.m. 

Please note only Christ the King Parishioners are eligible for the Scholarship. 

 

Two different Applications: 

1. Returning Students: Please complete the Application, submit all credentials (transcript or 

report card, acceptance letter and proof of enrollment and 250-word essay. 

2. New Students: - Please complete the application submit all credentials (250-word essay, 

transcript or report card, acceptance letter and proof of enrollment  

 

Please review the criteria checklist on the application 

 

Christ the King Church wishes you continued success throughout your College Preparation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Robbin Johnson 

Director of Faith Formation 
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